
 

 

Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for 
Girls 

Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-27 

Notice 
Notice No: SNGGDCG/99 Date: 25/05/2024 
  
 
This is for the information of all faculty members that the data and reports which were asked 

to submit for NAAC, in the two meetings held on 6th May and 13th May 2024, must be sent to 

naac@snggdcg.ac.in, on or before 1 pm of 30th May, 2024. 
 

 
-Sd/- 

Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya 
Officer-in-Charge, 

Sister Nibedita Government General 
Degree College for Girls  

 


